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The Week Ahead 

 Field Trips 

   

 

 Date Time Teacher Destination 

Monday, June 10, 2019 8:30 am -  2:30 pm Mr. Thibault Cultus Lake 

Monday, June 10, 2019 
Cultus Waterslides Field Trip – Grade 8’s 

Staff Meeting: 3:00 pm 

Tuesday, June 11, 2019 June 11 – Commencement Ceremony 

Wednesday, June12, 2019 
First Nations Family Gathering Celebration 

June 12 – Special Assembly – Grade 9s 

Thursday, June13, 2019 

 

June 13 – Year-end Dance Showcase 

  

Friday, June14, 2019  

Upcoming Events 

 

June 21 – Last day of regularly scheduled classes 

June 24 – 27 – Semester Completion Days 

June 24 – English 12 Provincial Exam 

June 26 – Communications 12 Provincial Exam 

June 28 – Administration Day 

July 02 – Reports Cards available online in MyEdBC 

In The News 

 

‘Community animator’ grows food literacy in Surrey 
schools 
 
Cloverdale Reporter 
 
Posted June 4, 2019 
 
Provincial grants awarded to five schools fund garden-
ing education projects. 
 

 

https://www.cloverdalereporter.com/local-news/community-animator-grows-food-literacy-in-surrey-schools/
https://www.cloverdalereporter.com/local-news/community-animator-grows-food-literacy-in-surrey-schools/
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Kudos 

 

Congratulations to Fleetwood Park’s Student Council on your very successful Cancer Awareness/Fundraiser Week.  
Our student raised $1,793.60 for the Surrey Hospital Foundation.  We are very proud of your work and community 
citizenship!  Way to go Dragons! 

Very nice to meet you today! 

 

Thank you again for the wonderful donation, and for bringing the team in today for a photo. 

We are always so inspired by our young people who are raising funds for health care in their community. Our future is bright! 

 

Thanks, 

Kristi 

  

KRISTI FERGUSON, Manager, Marketing & Communications 

  

Help bring life-changing care closer to home 

surreyhospitalfoundation.com 
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Congratulations to our Music Department on their recent successes at the Kwantlen Polytechnic University’s 
International Music Festival! 

 

In May the Music Department participated in the Kwantlen Polytechnic University’s International Music Festival. We 
are pleased to announce the results of our participation: 

  

Choir – Gold Award 

  

Beginner Jazz Band – Silver Award 

Junior Jazz Band – Silver Award 

Intermediate Jazz Band – Gold Award 

Senior Jazz Band – Gold Award 

  

Individual students were also recognized for their outstanding contribution to the ensemble. 

• TIMOTHY PARK, BASS (FLEETWOOD PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL SENIOR JAZZ BAND, DIR. ADAM 
GOUGH)  
• BLISS PARK, DRUMS (FLEETWOOD PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL INTERMEDIATE JAZZ BAND, DIR. 
COLLEEN SHERIDAN)  
• BRYAN KO, BASS (FLEETWOOD PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL JUNIOR JAZZ BAND, DIR. COLLEEN 
SHERIDAN) 

• JADEN LEE, DRUMS (FLEETWOOD PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL JUNIOR JAZZ BAND, DIR. COLLEEN 
SHERIDAN) 
  

The Senior Jazz Band placed second overall in the festival’s Senior Jazz Band category. 

FLEETWOOD PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL SENIOR JAZZ BAND, DIR. ADAM GOUGH - Long and McQuade 
Award: trophy to a promising Senior Jazz Band 

 

Grade 9 Concert Band received a Gold Award 

Grade 10 Concert Band received a Gold Award 

Senior Concert Band received a Gold+ Award. 

  

The Senior Concert Band won the Senior Concert Band category 

FLEETWOOD PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL SENIOR CONCERT BAND, DIRS. ADAM GOUGH & COLLEEN 
SHERIDAN - Long & McQuade Award: Trophy to The Most Promising Senior Secondary School Concert Band 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: June 3
rd 

- June7th    

 

One of the many strengths of our Fleetwood Park Secondary community is the very wide variety of curricular and 
extracurricular opportunities our students are provided.  Our students are encouraged to get involved in the life of the 
school both within the classroom and outside the classroom.  I am continually impressed with the learning that takes 
place across so many different and highly valuable activities/domains. 

 

Athletics is such a significant strength for our school and our student-athletes are thriving.  On Friday, our Girls Senior 
Soccer team competed in the British Columbia finals for the 6

th
 year in a row!  This is an amazing accomplishment.  It 

was a scorcher of a day, and our Dragons faced Centennial Secondary in a very hard-fought match.  Our team played 
their hearts out and should be so proud of their accomplishment.  We finished 2

nd
 in the province!  Congratulations to 

Mr. Uppal, Ms. Forsyth and all of our players.  They represented Fleetwood Park with pride and distinction.  Well done! 
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On Monday, our Athletics season drew to a close with our annual Athletics Banquet and Awards Ceremony.  Our plaza 
was full of happy students and proud coaches/managers.  It was a wonderful evening of recognition and celebration.  I 
would like to thank all coaches, managers and team helpers for all you contribute to the lives of our student-athletes.  
Without you, our program would not be possible.  Our student-athletes will leave us with life-long memories, valuable 
life lessons and friendship.  Thank you. 
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Congratulations to our ReachOut club on a fantastic inaugural Awareness Day!  On Tuesday our students in our 
ReachOut club were very busy.  Messages were placed on each locker, a fundraiser was held at lunchtime, a 
message board was set up in our plaza and a Kahoot game was staged.  Additionally, the club held a coin drive 
throughout the week to raise funds for their sponsored charity in Ecuador.  It was a great day of awareness and social 
responsibility at Fleetwood Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ReachOut Club works with the Me to We Foundation and have been focusing on raising funds to help women in 
Ecuador lift themselves and their families out of poverty. The club meets on Mondays at lunch time and encourages 
students to join them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

Thursday%20Review%20staff%20version


 8 

Tuesday afterschool we held our Speech Meet and Writing Contest Awards Ceremony.  We have many very talented 
Writers and speakers, and it was so nice to be able to celebrate their hard work and talents.  This year’s Speech Meet 
had many participants with a wide variety of inspiring topics.  As always, our students’ writing was inspired!  
Congratulations to all participants for your work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    Speech Meet Award winners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Writing Contest Award winners 
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And on finally on Tuesday evening, we celebrated the accomplishments and talents of our Jazz musicians with a Year-
end Jazz Concert.  Unfortunately, I wasn’t able to attend; but I know that our students are incredibly talented and 
Fleetwood Park’s family and friends are very proud of the dedication and musicianship of our students.  Every 
opportunity for our students to perform in front of parents, friends, and peers is an amazing showcase of their skills, 
talent and hard work. Congratulations to all of our Jazz musicians on another year of music, friendship and success! 

 

Wednesday morning brought our final Emergency evacuation drill to the school.  The school evacuated faster than 
ever, with all systems functioning as designed!  Great work Fleetwood Park. 

 

 

 

At lunchtime on Wednesday I had the chance to meet with one of our newest extracurricular clubs at the school.  It 
was a privilege to present the winning certificates and prizes to our Chess Club.  The chess club’s inaugural year has 
been a resounding success with a large number of students meeting to play chess on Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 
lunch.  New student members are welcome! 
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Wednesday afterschool brought the revival of a former tradition at Fleetwood Park with the return of the “Dragon 
Games”.  Teams of 4 competed against each other in friendly rivalry through a series of challenges and fun contests.  It 
was an afternoon of laughter, good natured competition and great school spirit!  Thank you to Ms. Smeltzer, Ms. Green 
and Mr. England and your students for your leadership in bringing back this popular activity.  A great time was had by 
all! 
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On Thursday afternoon our attention shifted to this year’s upcoming Commencement ceremony and our graduating 
class of 2019.  We held the Commencement Rehearsal in our plaza in order to review the many details of the evening 
event and hand out commencement gowns and tickets.  Graduates and families are reminded that our Commencement 
Ceremony will be on Tuesday, June 11

th
 at 6:00pm at the Bell Centre for Performing Arts (Sullivan Heights Secondary 

school).  It will be a highlight of our 18/19 school year and a very special evening of celebration for our school and 
graduating class. 

 

Tomorrow will be another day of learning and interesting special events and celebrations.  Our annual “Puppy Therapy” 
session will be happening afterschool with funds raised going to the local SPCA.  In the evening our Music Department 
will be hosting our year-end Junior Band and Choir concert.  Again, it will be a special evening for all students, staff and 
audience members.  Hope to see you there! 

 

Our very talented Fleetwood Park artists have their latest Art installment on display in our foyer with their Mythical 
Creatures illustrations.  Wonderful creativity.  
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As you can see, June is an exciting time for students and staff at Fleetwood Park Secondary.  Next week promises to 
be just as full!  We have much to celebrate! 

 

All the best for an excellent Friday and an active and interesting weekend. 

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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